
 

 

 

 

 

TRADING NOTICE 
DATE: October 6th, 2016                                                                          NOTICE #: 2016-032 

 

Notice of Withdrawal  
 

Following publication for comment of proposed changes to NEO Book™ trading fees on June 

30, 2016 (see Trading Notice 2016-021), upon consideration of the comments received – in 

particular those relating to segmentation and increased fee complexity – Aequitas NEO 

Exchange has decided to withdraw the proposal.   

 

We thank the commenters for their thoughtful feedback. 

 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact NEO 

Exchange Operations via email or by telephone. 

 

NEO Exchange Operations 

 

T:  (416) 933-5950 

E:  NEOExchangeOperations@aequin.com 

W: aequitasneoexchange.com 

 

Aequitas NEO Exchange Inc. 
155 University Ave., Suite 400 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 3B7 

 

https://aequitasneoexchange.com/media/170462/notice-2016-021-change-to-neo-booktm-trading-fee-model-request-for-c.pdf
mailto:NEOExchangeOperations@aequin.com
http://aequitasneoexchange.com/

